
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR  
DEFENSE ATTORNEY FOR THE  

PROFESSIONAL MUNICIPAL MANAGEMENT JOINT INSURANCE FUND 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.4, 20.5 et seq., the 
Professional Municipal Management Joint Insurance Fund shall pursue a “Fair and Open 
Process” in awarding a 2024-2026 contract for Defense Attorneys and hereby solicit 
qualifications in the form of resumes and letter applications. Documentation showing 
qualifications and compliance with criteria set forth by the Fund and by State Statute shall be 
submitted.  All proposals shall be submitted in a sealed envelope to be received no later than 
11:00 AM on Tuesday, November 21, 2023. 
   

Faxed or E-Mailed proposals will NOT be accepted. 
 

    
Interested parties may receive criteria from the Fund by going to the Fund’s website at 
www.pmmjif.org or by contacting Crystal Chuck at cchuck@permainc.com or at 856-
479-2115.  

 
 

 
Bradford Stokes, Executive Director  
Professional Municipal Management JIF 
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